
 

 

 

Dear families, 

February has arrived! I am hoping spring arrives early this year, fingers 

crossed! :)  

This month for Geography, we will be focusing on oceans around the 

world. We will be locating and naming them.  We will also be discussing 

land and water forms, and exploring things that sink or float! For 

science, we will be studying parts of a fish, and what makes a fish a fish. 

 On Wednesday, February 14th, we will be having a pajama party 

to celebrate Valentines Day. We will also be passing out valentines to 

our friends. *I will have an example of what type of Valentine’s box your 

child can bring, nothing more than the size of a small shoe box, or they 

can bring a gift bag to collect their Valentine’s in! **Please have your 

child ONLY sign their name to 23 Valentines to pass out to their friends. 

(From:___) 

Or they can be addressed “To a friend” you do NOT have to write out 

each child’s name for the class! We are doing a candy-free Valentine’s 

Day to honor our low-sugar policy.  

 

We will be celebrating our 100th Day of School on February 20th! Stay 

tuned for more information as it gets closer! 

 

Happy Birthday To: 

• Graff– 2/13 

• Arliana– 2/23 

• Emmett-2/18 

 

 

All School/

important 

classroom dates 

Bulletin: 

February 16th– No school/

Teacher Inservice 

 

February 19th– President’s 

Day 

 

February 20th– 100th Day of 

School 
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